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1 message

Jeverlyn Nicolas <jeverlyn@fnslaw.com.ph> Fri, Nov 18, 2022 at 10:05 AM
To: "mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph" <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
Cc: "Philip Sigfrid A. Fortun" <psafortun@fnslaw.com.ph>

Gentlemen:

| am sending you the attached letter from Atty. P.S. A. Fortun, hardcopy of which will be transmitted personally to your
office address today.

Thank you.

Jeverlyn Honrada

Legal Assistant to Atty. Philip Sigfrid A. Fortun

Fortun Narvasa & Salazar

23rd Floor, Multinational Bancorporation Centre
6805 Ayala Avenue, Makati City, 1226 Philippines

Tel No. (632) 8812-8670 Loc. 504
E-mail Address: jeverlyn@fnslaw.com.ph

Web Site: www.fnslaw.com.ph

Confidentiality Notice: The information contained in this communication is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to
whom it is addressed and others authorized to receive it. It may contain confidential or legally privileged information. If you are
not the intended recipient you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or taking any action in reliance on the
contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please
notify us immediately by responding to this email and then delete it from your system.
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